(DRAFT)
Mr. Harold Weisberg
Coq'd'Or Preas

Route 8
Frederick, Maryland 21701

This 18 in further reply to those parts of your letters of January 6

and Febru.a.fy 15, 1972, that comcern the transcripts of exscutlve

sessions of the Warren Commission.

The review of these transcripts by our- Office of General Counsel
raferred to in our replies dated Pebruary 8 and March 6, 1972, to
your letters has been completed. That Office has determined that
the transcripts should remain exempt from disclosure as "inter-
agency or intra-agency memorandums or letters which would not be
n.vaiiabla by lav to & party other than an agsucy in li_tigntion with

the agency ..." (5 U.B.C. 552 (b) (5)).

Sincerely,

Director of Information
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